
Dear parents of St Levan Primary School,

We are Shae-Love, Sophie, and Frida,
drama students from the Royal Central
School of Speech and Drama. From the 17th
to the 21st of June we will be at St Levan
delivering a series of drama, theatre and arts
workshops for Key Stage 2 exploring the
Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age. In the
workshops, the students will create
characters, set, costume and pieces of
performance about a village and how it
develops through the three ages. The end
product will be an immersive experience
where they present this village. We would
like to invite you to engage with their work
at 14:15 to 15:15 on the 21st of June.

We’re looking forward to seeing you!
Shae-Love, Sophie and Frida


